
 

 

November 23, 2022 

 

City of London 

300 Dufferin Avenue 

London, ON 

N6V 1Z2 

 

Chair and Members, Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 

 

The London Downtown Business Association (LDBA) held it’s Annual General Meeting on November 4, 2022.  The 

members of the LDBA elected the following members to sit on the Board of Management: 

 

Asaad Naeeli, Dos Tacos 

Bonnie Wludyka, Citi Plaza 

Carolyn Conron, Conron Law Professional Corp 

Keith Brett, ANNDining 

Kristin Neilson, Glen CORR Management Inc 

Marcello Vecchio, Farhi Holdings Corporation 

Michelle Giroux, Fanshawe College Downtown Campus 

Mike Pottruff, London Police Service 

Michaelanne Hathaway, Stache Fabric & Notions 

Nick Vander Gulik, Shoppers Drug Mart – Vander Guli Pharmacy Inc 

Scott Collyer, Empyrean Communications Resources LLC 

Steve Pellarin, London Small Business Centre 

David Ferreira, City of London Councilor  

 

The London Downtown Business Association is requesting that the aforementioned BIA members be appointed to the 

LDBA Board of Management for the 2023-2026 term. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barbara Maly 

Executive Director 

Downtown London 


